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                        Monday 26th April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know we have had an unused nursery provision attached to the school for some 

time. We are currently looking into re-opening the nursery and offering places for children 

from age 3 and up. We are doing this with an aim to increase numbers at Gooderstone and 

secure the school’s future. Within this model we would be looking at the following class 

structure for the near future: 

Owls: Nursery, Reception & Year One 

Skylarks: Year 2, 3 & 4 

Kestrels: Year 5 & 6  

Eventually with an increase in numbers we would hope to move to four classes: Nursery & 

Reception, Year 1 & 2, Year 3 & 4 and Year 5 &6. As with all changes in age ranges the school 

is required to hold a consultation period with parents to collect thoughts and feelings on the 

purposed changes. We would love you to share your thoughts and feelings on the subject by 

filling in the very short Google form found on the link below:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckF2VrwGhW_6b1RVWfhoTOONRMGWL-

zJi6Wrk5vjapsw5cgg/viewform 

When we have collated the responses we will feedback to you all,  

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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